
 
 
 

Postponement of Judicial Ethics Training Workshop at GNLU 

 
 

GNLU Judicial Ethics Training, 23-24 March, 2019 

is postponed for a future date. 
 

 

This decision is taken in view of wider participation and 

other organizational but highly enthusiastic and positive 

considerations.  
 

 

We humbly request you to excuse us in case of any 

inconveniences. We are reverting back to you with more 

eagerness, requesting for your support to make this 

Training a real success at a future date.  
 

 

We hope in all sincerity that you will understand this and 

bear with us. All registrations done so far will be 

considered valid for Judicial Ethics Training at a future date 

in GNLU.  
 

 

We once again regret this inconvenience.   
Kindly feel free to write to us at kparameswaran@gnlu.ac.in  
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